600,10



June 8, 2016

City of Manitowoc Attn: City Clerk Jennifer Hudon 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Re: Resignation from District 7 Aldermanic Seat

Dear Mayor Nickels and Members of the Manitowoc City Council:

It is with great sadness that I must tender my resignation from the Manitowoc City Council's 7<sup>th</sup> District Aldermanic seat, as I am moving out of the district effective June 30, 2016.

It has been a privilege to serve the citizens of District 7, and an honor to work with this esteemed Council. Rest assured I will remain active in the community, and look forward to serving the residents of Manitowoc in the future.

I wish you all the best as you continue to do the people's work.

Respectfully submitted,

Jill Hennessey Alderwoman, District 7